
Cystic Fibrosis Awareness Day 

Wear Yellow day is Friday 16
th
 June. A small 

contribution for wearing yellow will go to the 
Cystic Fibrosis charity. We know you will       

support as you have done in the past - Thank 
you. 

Staff Changes 

 
Unfortunately, we have had to say goodbye to 
Mrs Barren. Her personal commitments have 
meant that she will no longer be working at 
Elliston. I am sure you will join the Elliston 

Team in wishing her the very best in her future 
adventures.  

However, You may also know Mrs Vanessa  
Creswell who we are excited to announce has 
joined the team and after half term we will be 
welcoming two new members of staff to the 

learning team. More to Follow.  

Weather 
 

As the weather is changing can you 
remember to apply your child's  

suncream before they come to school, 
as school staff cannot do this. Please  

also make sure your children's shoulders are 

covered and they bring a hat. 

Local Park 
 

Our local Park should be a place we can have 
fun and enjoy ourselves, however, there have 

been some incidents of falling out and  
aggression. I must reiterate that visits to the 

Park are better as a family affair. Any  
concerns please ring 101 

School Meals 

The new menu is now on MCAS for you to book 
lunches for when we return in June. Please 

make sure the first week back is booked in by 
2nd June. 

Sports Days 

Sports Days are approaching.  

Remember to book your time off to 

support! Further details will be sent 

out prior to the event. 

Our Eco-Warriors Need Your Help! 

Cleethorpes Beach Clean 

Saturday 17th June 2023 

Our Eco-Warriors have signed up for the 

Great Big School Clean where they have 

pledged to collect 100 bags of rubbish.   

Can you help us reach our target?  

 

 

 

Just pop along to Ebb and Flo, 203 North 
Promenade, Cleethorpes between 11am and 

1pm 
 

They will provide: a bag and a litter picker 

to help you and your family clean some of 

the beach safely. 

If possible, please recycle any litter that you 
collect. 

Remember to avoid any glass, sharp  
objects, dog waste and any other objects 

that could be potentially dangerous. 
 
 

Please email photographs to the school 
office.  We look forward to seeing you 

there! 


